
Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee 

 
The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 03 
September 2024 concerning Anti-Social Behaviour. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate.  

 
Recommendation Agree?  Comment 

1) That the Council, in the context of budget-setting in 

future years, conducts a review of the future capacity 

challenges and resource implications of complex anti-

social behaviour cases which the Community Safety 

Service manages or is involved in with partners. 

Yes The increasing number, and increasingly complex nature, 
of anti-social behaviour cases in the Council’s housing 
stock, temporary accommodation provision and homeless 
pathways needs to be better understood and assessed 
against the capacity and skills of officers managing these 
cases. 
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